
 
GENERAL MEMBER BULLETIN 

RE: 2022 Elections 

September 21, 2022 

Dear Members, 

I wanted to let everyone know the nominees we have received so far for the 2022 Elections as 
well that I have accepted the nomination and will stand for another term as President, if 
successful. There are still many outstanding items for the local that need to be complete. Now 
that we can have in-person training again, we would like to continue with courses for those 
interested in being involved catered specifically to our local.  

Nominations Received as of September 21st:  
 
President:   Shireen Clark  (Colwood, current incumbent) 
 
Treasurer:   Sarah Monaghan-Covacic (Sooke, current Recording Secretary) 
 
Trustee:   Laurel Houniet (North Saanich)  
 
Please register here to attend. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email. 

How to Nominate:   

• Email president@cupe374.ca with “AGM Nomination” in the subject line by noon, 
Friday, October 7th, 2022, and copy the person you are nominating in the email.  

• Indicate who you are nominating, which employer you work for and which position.  
• An email will be sent to both the nominator and nominee to confirm the nomination. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Unit VP. Thank you.  

In Solidarity, 

Shireen Clark 
President, CUPE Local 374 
www.cupe374.ca  
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAsfumprjIrGdF-L22iGOACpMiaHOI2z7fF
mailto:president@cupe374.ca
http://www.cupe374.ca/

